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September 20, 2014 

Be Their Hero Today and Always! 
 

 
San Antonio, TX (September 20, 2014) – The San Antonio community is gearing up for the Alamo City 
Comic Con and so are we at the San Antonio Humane Society!  What better way to have fun and find a 
new furry companion?  We are asking those interested in adopting a puppy, kitten, dog or cat to wear 
an appropriate/family friendly costume to the SAHS today and tomorrow from 12pm-7pm to receive 1/2 
off their adoption fee. 
 
All of the same great benefits come along with adopting of one our sweet, loving pets:  spay/neuter 
surgery, first set of vaccinations, microchip, fiv/felv test (cats only), de-wormer, flea prevention, 
heartworm prevention (dogs only), collar, tag and much more! 
 
Not only can people meet and spend time with our adoptable pets, but 5-10 Cosplayers will be in 
attendance as well.  Stop by the SAHS today from 12pm-2pm for a chance to meet Batman, Arrow, 
Rogue, Nick Fury, Aquawoman, Ash and more of your favorite characters/super heroes! 
 
The SAHS staff will be at the Alamo City Comic Con next Friday-Sunday and a $5 off an adoption fee 
voucher will be distributed to those who visit our booth and meet our SUPER dog Eddie.  The vouchers 
will be accepted Mon, Sept. 29-Fri, Oct. 3. 
 
To get a head start, visit SAhumane.org and see those available for adoption! 
 
Media Contact: 
Felicia Niño, SAHS Communication Associate 
(210) 226-7461 ext. 119 or communication@SAhumane.org 
 
SAHS Info: The San Antonio Humane Society is a non-profit, no-kill organization that has served Bexar County and its 
surrounding areas since 1952. We are not affiliated with the Humane Society of the United States or the ASPCA. Every year, the 
San Antonio Humane Society shelters, medically treats, and rehabilitates approximately 5,000 animals that have been injured, 
abused, or abandoned until they are ready for adoption. Our mission is to protect and improve the lives of dogs and cats by 
providing shelter, care, adoption, rescue, spay and neuter programs, and community education. 

http://sahumane.org/index.php?option=com_content&view=article&id=220
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